
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

      BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS OF THE HILLCREST WATER & 

SANITATION DISTRICT 

 

      By /s/ Sue Blair, Manager 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETINGS  2024

HILLCREST WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT

NOTICE  IS  HEREBY  GIVEN  that  the  Board  of  Directors  of  the  Hillcrest  Water  &
Sanitation District, of the County of Arapahoe, State of Colorado, will hold its regular 
2024 meetings on the  third  Tuesday  of  March,  June,  September  and  December: March 
19, June 18, September 17  and  December  17,  2024.  All  meetings  will  commence  at  
7:30  a.m.,  conducted  by  virtual  meeting via Zoom due to the COVID-19 pandemic 
until further notice.  Pursuant to Section 32-1-903, C.R.S, notice of the time and place 
designated for all regular and special meetings of the Board shall be posted on the 
following website: https://hillcrestwsd.com  
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